
 

Celebrate the Season ! 
Holiday Open House 

Sunday, December 8th, 2 - 4 PM 
 

However you celebrate the busy holiday season, take a quiet breather 
and enjoy an afternoon with League friends and colleagues. 

 
Join us for a holiday celebration at the home of LWVCNM board 
member Betsy Carlson, 1931 Rio Grande Blvd. NW, Albuquerque 

 
Parking is available in the Sunshine Flowers parking lot on Rio Grande 

or on the side streets nearby. 
 

There will be light refreshments, conversation, and an opportunity to 
share our latest accomplishments, news and plans for the future! 

 

RSVP: Liz Shields 559-578-5670 or elizs44@yahoo.com 
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